
ASSEMBLY MEMBER’S MESSAGE
As we begin 2018 let me take this opportunity to wish 

all of the residents of the 59th Assembly District, a happy, 
healthy and prosperous New Year. I hope that 2018 is a 

shining moment for all. I look forward to continue serving 
as your Assembly Member in 2018. My office stands ready 
to be of assistance to one and all, Happy New Year! 
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Community News College News
Wurzweiler 

School of Social 
Work

Wurzweiler School 
of Social Work held 
an annual Campaign 
School for Social Work-
ers which helps educate 
and inform my social 
worker colleagues on 

the many intricacies of running for office and taking a lead 
in their community. I had the esteemed honor of attending a 
panel consisting of my fellow Assembly Member Nily Rozic 
and former Assembly Member Philip Goldfeder, at which we 
answered and addressed the numerous issues that my fellow 
social workers face on a daily basis, as well as their desire to 
better their society and run for office.

Kingsborough Community College
I had the honor to attend and be welcomed back to my 

alma mater and home away from home. The privilege af-
forded to me at the Kingsborough Community College Bi-
Annual Dean’s List Ceremony is a memory that I will cher-
ish forever. It was an honor to see the future graduates of 
Kingsborough be awarded and acknowledged for their hard 
work and achievements.

Once again our annual Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway was an 
overwhelming success, thanks to the residents and community leaders 
of the 59th Assembly District, Fairway Market, Nick’s Live Lobsters, 
Glenn Terrace, Kings Plaza and Millennium Development Corp. 
Thanks to all of our efforts we were able ensure that so many were 
able to enjoy Thanksgiving. 

P.S. 312
Congratula-

tions and ku-
dos to Public 
School 312 on 
their success-
ful completion 
of the 2017 
Summer Read-
ing Challenge. 
I am honored to 
inform one and 
all that over 
100 students 

participated and successfully completed the Summer Reading Chal-
lenge. I had the honor to present to each child a certificate awarding 
their accomplishment and provide some back to school supplies to 
each child to make sure that their love for education continues.

Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway
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If you have any 
questions or 

concerns, please 
do not hesitate to 

contact my office at 
718-252-2124.

Community News (cont’d)

Over 300 families and individuals were fed a warm and welcoming 
Thanksgiving Dinner thanks to the 69th Precinct Community Council. 
I would be remiss not to highlight Gardy Brazela’s hard work and 
dedication to our community; along with the volunteers of Berraca 

Baptist Church and the Clergy Council so many individuals were able 
to enjoy an afternoon with a lovely meal and to take comfort in the 
holiday spirit. 

69th Precinct Community Council Thanksgiving Dinner

Once again our annual Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway was an overwhelming success, thanks to the residents 
and community leaders of the 59th Assembly District, Fairway Market, Nick’s Live Lobsters, Glenn Terrace, Kings 
Plaza and Millennium Development Corp. Thanks to all of our efforts we were able ensure that so many were 
able to enjoy Thanksgiving.

Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway


